
 

      Civic Centre, PO Box 28, Beecroft Road, Cannock, Staffordshire WS11 1BG  
 

tel 01543 462621  |  fax 01543 462317  |  www.cannockchasedc.gov.uk 

Please ask for: Matt Berry 

Extension No: 4589 

E-Mail:  mattberry@cannockchasedc.gov.uk 

27 January 2022 

Dear Councillor, 

Cabinet 

5:00pm on Friday 4 February 2022 

Meeting to be held in the Council Chamber, Civic Centre, Cannock 

 

You are invited to attend this meeting for consideration of the matters itemised in the 
following Agenda. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

T. Clegg 

Chief Executive 

 

To: Councillors: 

Lyons, Mrs. O. Leader of the Council 

Jones, B. Deputy Leader of the Council and  

Neighbourhood Safety & Partnerships Portfolio Leader  

Jones, Mrs. V. Community Engagement, Health & Wellbeing Portfolio Leader 

Sutherland, M. District Development Portfolio Leader 

Johnson, J.P. Environment & Climate Change Portfolio Leader 

Fitzgerald, Mrs. A.A. Housing, Heritage & Leisure Portfolio Leader 

Hewitt, P.M. Innovation and High Streets Portfolio Leader 

mailto:mattberry@cannockchasedc.gov.uk


 

       

 

 

Agenda 

Part 1 

 
 

 
 

1. Apologies 

2. Declarations of Interests of Members in Contracts and Other Matters and Restriction 
on Voting by Members 

To declare any personal, pecuniary, or disclosable pecuniary interests in accordance with 
the Code of Conduct and any possible contraventions under Section 106 of the Local 
Government Finance Act 1992. 

3. General Fund Revenue Budget and Capital Programme 2022-25 and 

Housing Revenue Account Budgets and Capital Programmes 2021/22 to 2024/25 

If the Financially Resilient Council Scrutiny Committee on 3 February 2022 agrees to refer 
back to Cabinet any matter in respect of the proposed General Fund Revenue Budget and 
Capital Programme 2022-25, and / or the Housing Revenue Account Budgets and Capital 
Programmes 2021/22 to 2024/25, then Cabinet may need to give further consideration to 
its proposed budget. 

Members are requested to bring with them to this meeting the related budget reports 
circulated for the 2 February 2022 Cabinet meeting. 

Please note that should there be no matters referred back by the Scrutiny Committee 
then this meeting will be cancelled.  

 
 

 


